
NEWSLETTER
Monday 18th November, 2024

Term 4, Week 6

Contact Information:
Peter Kemp - Principal principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Office - Ph 06 3638117 office@coleystreet.school.nz

Website: www.coleystreet.school.nz

Term Dates:
Term 4:Monday 14 October - Friday 13 December

2025 Term 1: Monday 3 February - Friday 11 April

Important Dates:
● Friday 22nd Nov - School Athletics Day
● Tuesday 26th Nov - Yr 8 Graduation Dinner
● Wednesday 27th Nov - Tabloid Sports for Juniors at Shannon School
● Friday 6th Dec - Interschool Athletics Day at Coley St
● Wednesday 11th Dec - End of Year Prizegiving, 12.30pm
● Thursday 12th Dec - Picnic Day / Last day of term for 2024 for students
● Friday 13th Dec - Last day for Teachers / Staff

From the Principal’s Desk

Dear Families,
Our major event in week 6 is our annual

athletic sports and parents are invited to attend this.
The event goes all day getting under way at 9.15am.
Year 1 / 2 students join in after morning tea at
11.15am and work around all of the athletic events
with their staff.
The following week we have our Year 8 Graduation
dinner at the boat club and again parents are
welcome to attend this. We pay for the Year 8 meals
but whanau must pick up the cost of their own meal.
The next day our year 1-3’s travel to Shannon School
for the Junior Tabloid sports.
This week we have about 15 students from our
school performing in the Te Awahou Roopu Kapa
Haka group which performs at the regionals. On
Saturday evening they had their last dress rehearsal and looked fantastic. Best wishes to the whole group
who comprises children from Shannon, Foxton Beach, Foxton Primary and Coley Street Schools.

Peter Kemp - Princ
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Positive Behaviour 4 Learning Focus of the Week

PB4L Focus of

the Week …
● Caring for each other and new children

● Looking after our school facilities

● Being good representatives of our
school in the big events

KAUPAPA CARDS
Kakapo

Hemi - Taha Wairua
Kiwi

Charlotte - Taha Whanau
Weka

Conor - Taha Wairua
Emily - Taha Whanau

Takahe
Sapphire - Taha Wairua

Students of the Week:

Room 2 : Tumoana for being on task and completing his work, Taha
Hinengaro.

Room 3: A.J. for settling into Room 3 really well and working hard in
his Maths. Taha Hinengaro.

Room 4 : Mason for being a kind and supportive class member. Taha
Whanau..

Room 5:. Asher - for his awesome mahi in learning to finger spell. Taha
Hinengaro

Room 6: Isaac for making great progress in speech language.

Room 7: Taylor for using her Taha Whānau caring for others and our class.

Room 10 : Spencer for Taha Whanau.

Senior Hub : Cindy for Taha Hinengaro showing great comprehension of our poetry

School Notices

● ATHLETICS - Friday 22nd November
Rotations to sprints, distance, shot-put, long-jump, discus and
high-jump go on throughout the morning.
9.00am: start for Y 3 to 8 children
11.30am: start for Year 1 / 2 children
Lunchtime: 12.45 to 1.15pm
1.15pm: continue events and finish with relays
Rotations to sprints, distance, shot-put, long-jump, discus and
high-jump go on throughout the morning.

Please ensure your child comes dressed appropriately for the day
in shorts and t-shirts, sunhats and a water bottle.
We will have sun-block available.
Parents are welcome to come and enjoy the day with us.



● SOFTBALL - Tuesday's after school from 3 - 4pm, for Year 5 to 8 boys and girls.

Please note the change of day.

● HATS ON FOR TERM 4
The School operates a Sun Safe Policy. This requires children to wear sun-safe hats during the
summer months (Terms 1 and 4).
Please bring a hat from home everyday! NO HAT NO PLAY is our policy.
Hats must remain at school for school based activities, interval and lunch-time play.
We ask parents to support us and encourage your children to be sun safe – i.e. to wear sunblock and
sun-hats. Sun-block is provided at school.

● SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB
The latest issue for the year is out now for your Christmas orders.
Order and pay online with BOOK CLUB LOOP, visit
mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz to make your own order.
Last day for orders through the school office will be Friday 15th
November, to allow for delivery before the end of term.

● Head lice are back!
Free head-lice treatment and information is available at the school office.
Anyone can ‘catch’ head lice, they spread very quickly throughout the family and everyone at
school is at risk (including staff). We ask parents to do regular hair checks to effectively
manage the problem.
If identified at school we ask parents to collect their child and treat with a recommended solution before
returning.
Remember one treatment is not enough, the eggs hatch in cycles and treatment should be repeated in 7
days. Daily wet fine-tooth combing with conditioner is key.

School Absences
Please phone through by 9am daily

Absence line (06) 363 8117
Email - office@coleystreet.school.nz
Website - www.coleystreet.school.nz

mailto:office@coleystreet.school.nz
http://www.coleystreet.school.nz



